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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 638:    Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which requires member of governing
body who presides over public meeting that is recorded by sound recording to cause name of
each member of governing body attending meeting and name of each person speaking at
meeting to be recorded on recording.

It is hard to believe that this is not already required.
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